903 Eaton St.
proposed New One
and a half and two-
story woodframe
house

November 27,2018

Written comments to
the historic
architectural review
commission from
910 James Street,
homesteaded
property owners

We feel the new plan
has a better appeal
to us.

We still feel that the
committee has a
better knowledge of
the guidelines and



we agree that the
house is too big. We
concur with the
Historical
Architectural review
Commission staff.
The current design
still fails.

Joyce Moore and
Craig Fazio



